
Registration for CLAYSS Online Courses 2013 now 
open 
Pre-registration for “Development of Service-Learning Projects” and “Service-
Learning in Higher Education” online courses will open in December. The first cohort 
will be conducted from April to July 2013.  
 
“Development of Service-Learning Projects” is destined to authorities and teachers in 
all levels of education, community leaders, and members of community organizations 
who want to develop or improve service-learning projects. “Service-Learning in 
Higher Education”, on the other hand, is focused on this particular level. It aims to 
promote new practices and review those already in place, as well as to 
institutionalize service-learning across departments and single courses, applying 
unified quality standards.  
 
Our distance education courses can be made more accessible for educative 
institutions and community organizations though discounts and scholarships 
depending on the amount of people to sign up. The course can also be 
complemented with other faculty professional development options, such as on-site 
conferences or even evaluation via internet or on-site.   
 
To register or for more information about our online courses, contact 
online@clayss.org.ar; for more information regarding faculty professional 
development packets contact info@clayss.org	
  


